
The new Creative Commons 4.0 Licence – what’s new and why it’s 
important 

The Digital Repository of Ireland is delighted to welcome you to 
a free public talk on Creative Commons. 

 
Location: The Royal Irish Academy, 19 Dawson Street, Dublin 2 

 
12.00 – 13.00 pm, Tuesday 25th March 2014 

 
Creative Commons licences have enabled content creators to 
share their creations with others legally and flexibly for over a 
decade. Now, more than ever, the new CC version 4 licences 
are easier to understand, allow even more flexible attribution, 
and cover database rights where applicable. This talk will focus 
on what’s new, why it is important to use open licensing, and 
on the intricacies of dealing with content with mixed licensing. 

Puneet Kishor, Manager, Science 
and Data Policy, Creative 
Commons 

No booking necessary. Contact dri@ria.ie for more information. 
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